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Special Meeting 

May 24, 2021 

The special meeting of the Grey Eagle City Council was called to order by Mayor Joseph Arnzen at 7:30 

p.m., on the 24th day of May 2021 in council chambers.  Council members in attendance were Roland 

Ahrendt, Bill Pohlmann and Brian Hollenkamp.  Also in attendance were Lori Hellmann and guests Trever 

Hoffman and Brad Johnson. 

The purpose of the meeting is to interview Trever Hoffman for the part time/seasonal position and 

discuss estimates to pave streets not included in the sewer project. 

The council met with Trever Hoffman to discuss what the duties of the part time/seasonal position 

would be.  Trever has experience with sharpening lawn mower blades and maintenance on the mowers, 

as well as the ability to help do any trimming that is needed. 

A motion was made by Brian Hollenkamp to offer the position to Trever Hoffman starting at $14 per 

hour.  A second was made by Roland Ahrendt and upon vote, with all members voting in favor, motion 

carried. 

The council discussed the cost estimate for paving the streets that are not included in the sewer project.  

The Clerk was instructed to contact the City Attorney to see what requirements need to be followed and 

make a decision at the June meeting. 

A motion was made by Bill Pohlmann to adjourn the meeting at 8:02 p.m.  A second was made by Brian 

Hollenkamp and upon vote, with all members voting in favor, motion carried. 

ATT: 

____________________________________  ______________________________________ 

Joseph Arnzen, Mayor     Lori Hellmann, Clerk 


